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Senator Barbara McGuire named Rural Affairs Liaison 

 

 
STATE CAPITOL, PHOENIX – Senator Barbara McGuire has been named the Rural Affairs 

Liaison for the Democratic Caucus of the Arizona State Senate. Sen. McGuire was chosen by 

members of the Caucus for her commitment to ensuring the unique needs of rural Arizonans are well 

represented at the Legislature. Sen. McGuire will work with local leaders and residents to include 

their perspectives in the legislative process. 

 

Senate Democratic Leader Anna Tovar: 

"Barbara is one of the leading voices for issues facing rural Arizona here at the Legislature and she 

has shown time and again that she is willing to work with legislators from all over our state to find 

solutions," said Sen. Tovar. "Her leadership on these issues will help guide our efforts now and into 

the next legislative session." 

 

Senator Barbara McGuire: 

"Rural Arizona is my home and rural Arizonans are my family, which is why I have always been 

their voice at the Legislature," said Sen. McGuire. "I'm grateful for the vote of confidence from my 

fellow senators and will continue to be a strong advocate for not just rural Arizonans, but all 

Arizonans. A bright future with better schools, well-paying jobs and a vibrant economy will benefit 

our whole state." 
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